
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Classroom News 

Friday 25th September 2020 

This week we have started to look at our story ‘Funny 

Bones.’ This story is all about some skeletons who go 

on a journey around the town. This book is also 

helping us learn about the different body parts that 

we have. We have learnt a song which teaches us 

some of the names of bones in our body. Ask us if we 

can sing the Skeleton Song to you at home. 

In R.E we have been talking about Harvest and 

learning about people around the world who are less 

fortunate than us. We will be taking part in the 

Bishop’s Harvest Appeal later this term, details will 

follow. 

Apologies 

Unfortunately, we were unable to carry out the 

Phonics meeting this week in school. It would have 

been lovely to see you all and talk about how we 

deliver Phonics in school. The information that would 

have been shared with you at this meeting will be 

available soon. If you have any questions, please 

don’t hesitate to send me an email.  

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 23rd October- finish 

for Half Term 

Tuesday 3rd November- 

School reopens 

 
 Photographs 

Please return any order forms for 

the photograph that was taken by 

the Lancashire Evening Post. 

TEAMS 

Your child has been allocated a 

team in school which you can find 

on their reading record. The 

winning team at the end of the 

term will receive a treat.  

  

Curriculum Award – Rylee for offering to help others without being asked and joining in with 

the activities in class.  

Christian Value Certificate for Trust – Gracie-Mae as she can be trusted to carry out jobs and 

sets the right example to others. 

Hand Sanitiser 

You do not need to send in any with your child as we have sanitiser available in school. If you do wish 

to send it in, your child must be able to apply it themselves and it must be contain at least 70% alcohol. 

 

 

Please only come to school 

at 3.00 p.m to pick up your 

child from Reception to help 

with the flow of parents on 

the school path and ensure 

everyone’s safety.  

 


